
                                                  SUNDAY 13th JUNE 2021 
 
 

A Community United by Faith in Christ, living out 

Worship, Welcome & Witness 
 

Welcome to St. Hilary’s, please do join us for our 
services today.  

If it is your first visit here, we would love to get to 
know you more – so please make yourself known to 

one of the welcome team 
COLLECT FOR THE SECOND SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 

Faithful Creator, 
whose mercy never fails: 

deepen our faithfulness to you 
and to your living Word, 

Jesus Christ our Lord. 
Amen. 

TODAY’S BIBLE 
READINGS 

9.30am & 11.15am 
Ezekiel 17 : 22 -24 

Mark 4 : 26 - 34 
 
 

SUNDAY 13TH JUNE - THE SECOND SUNDAY AFTER TRINITY 

• 9.30am Service of the Word (in church) 

• 11.15am Service of the Word (in church) 
 

Unless otherwise stated, all the following will be on Zoom and accessible via 
your phone landline. 

Monday (14th June) 

 
Tuesday (15th June) 
 
Thursday (17th June) 
Friday (18th June) 

12.00pm 
8.00pm 
9.15am 
7.30pm 
10.00am 
9.15am 

Midday Prayer 
The Bible Course (7) 
Morning Prayer 
PCC Meeting 
Holy Communion (In Church) 
Morning Prayer 

Prayers 
Prayer Cycle - Please pray for the following people and places within our parish – Church 
Cleaners, Brass Cleaners, Eric Rd, Frankby Ave, Hilbre Ave, Hylton Ave, Stretton Ave. 
For those living in Care Homes: Catherine Godfrey & Helen Godfrey 
For the healing, hope and strength of: Dot Vyskocil, Bob Romanoff, Ken Joplin and Ann Fraser 
For the World- 

• Pray for those fleeing war-torn countries. 

• Pray for those affected by terrorism.  

For the Parish- 

• Pray for those who have Covid-19 or 
have loved ones who have Covid 19 



 

www.sthilarywallasey.org.uk 
Facebook: StHilaryWallasey 

Twitter: @StHilary’s 

 

Rector:  Alan Ward 638 4771 
Curate:                  Richard Avery         07784 422758 
Churchwarden:       David Gateley        07890 164074 

• For all those suffering and in danger in 
war zones everywhere. 

• Pray for those suffering from anxiety 
during these times.  

Notices 
SUNDAY 20th JUNE– SECOND SUNDAY AFTER 
TRINITY 
9.30am Service of the Word (in church) 
11.15am Service of the Word (in church) 
NEW BISHOPS! - Julie Conalty, currently 
Archdeacon of Tonbridge, has been appointed as 
the next Bishop of Birkenhead; and Sam Corley, 
currently Rector of Leeds Minster, will be the new 
Bishop of Stockport. Pray for them both as they 
begin new ministries following their consecration 
service in York on 19th July. 
GIVING - If you want to support our church 
financially, you are welcome to give through our 
just giving page on the website, or by using this 
internet address:  
https://givealittle.co/campaigns/378fd1a1-384d-
4a9a-b71a-ad4deb0b70f6  
FOOD BANK – Now that church services have 
resumed, the food bank donations have started 
again. We would be grateful for any and all 
donations, thank you, Caroline. 
MESSY CHURCH AT THE CHESHIRE SHOW - If you 
wish/are able to help at Messy Church at the 
Cheshire Show, this will include a free ticket to the 
Cheshire Show.  We have several time slots 
available.  Please ask Caroline Houghton 
GAZEBO NEEDED - if anyone has a Gazebo with 
sides for the Cheshire Show, please could we 
borrow it for the Cheshire Show on the 31.7.21. 
SCAM WARNING! Be aware that some email 
scammers operate by contacting people with 
church connections asking them to send money. 
Some are very convincing and use the names of 
church members! If you are in any doubt about 
where an email is coming from, please contact us 
immediately. 
ADMIN HELP WITH NEEDED - Ann Fraser has a 
broken ankle and will not be working in the church 
office on Friday mornings for the time being - 

although she intends to continue to work 
from home. Is anyone available on Friday 
mornings (or other times) to do any 
photocopying or other basic tasks? No 
computer skills required! See Alan for details 
- and pray for Ann. 
AUTUMN/CHRISTMAS FAYRE - We are 
hoping to hold a fayre in late November and 
are looking to put a planning team together. 
If you are interested in being a part of this 
please speak to Ruth Puttick or message on 
07397177072 and we will arrange a 
meeting. 
BOWLING CLUB: The bowling club is 
currently playing outdoors on a weekly basis 
each Wednesday at 10 a.m. We meet at the 
Marine Park bowling green and suggested 
donations are £1 pp. There is no access to 
the clubhouse and members bring their own 
foods and refreshments. New members or 
anyone who would like the occasional game 
are most welcome. If interested please 
contact Anita Lyons on 07910917760 or 
David Gateley.  
CLOUDBOARD – When in church, please do 
take a moment to read some of the 
thoughts and feelings expressed on the 
Cloudboard.  

 

Our prayer lists will be updated at the end of each month. Please contact Lisa Sheridan at,  
lisa.sheridan25@outlook.com  to add anyone to our prayer lists or for any other notices.  The cut off 

time for any additions to the newsletter is lunchtime on the Thursday before publication. 
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